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CONSULTATION SCHEDULE – 24 JULY 2018 
 

1 RECEIVED FROM TITLE  SUBMISSION BY 

Department for Communities Classification of Registered Housing Associations in 

Northern Ireland: Consultation Two – The Future of the 

House Sales Schemes 

24 September 2018 

 This consultation seeks views on the next stage of the Department’s work in response to the decision of the Office for 

National Statistics to classify Registered Housing Associations to the public sector. If not reversed this classification 

decision has the potential to significantly reduce the amount of money available for the Northern Ireland Executive’s 

programme for developing new social homes. 

A series of public events will be held across Northern Ireland to provide you with an opportunity to find out more about 

the proposals. Details of these events and registration links can be found on the Department’s consultation page linked 

below.  

https://www.communities-ni.gov.uk/consultations/classification-registered-housing-associations-northern-ireland-

consultation-two-future-house-sales  
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There are no current open consultations 
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